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MATECH VENTURES INC ANNOUNCES 

CHANGES TO ITS BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 
Surrey, British Columbia, September 25, 2012 - Maxtech Ventures Inc. (TSX.V – MVT / 
Frankfurt: O3X) announces the resignation of Peter Hawley as a director of the Company, due to 
other business commitments. The Board would like to thank Mr. Hawley for his contribution to the 
Company over the years and wishes him all the best in his future endeavors. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
 
“Curt Huber” 
Curt Huber 
President 
604 592 6881 
 
 
This release includes certain statements that may be deemed to be "forward-looking statements" within the 
meaning of the U.S. Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. All statements in this release, other than 
statements of historical facts, that address future production, reserve potential, exploration and 
development activities and events or developments that the Company expects, are forward-looking statements. 
Although management believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based on 
reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance, and actual results or 
developments may differ materially from those in the forward-looking statements. Factors that could cause 
actual results to differ materially from those in forward-looking statements include market prices, exploration 
and development successes, continued availability of capital and financing, and general economic, market or 
business conditions.  Please see our public filings at www.sedar.com for further information. 

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider  

(as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange)  
accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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